
From SLUHN 

• Cardiac Cath labs at Allentown and Anderson are on divert until further notice. Monroe and 
Bethlehem Cath labs remain operational. Pre-hospital MI alerts / Direct to Cath Lab program 
temporarily suspended. 

• OB NICU at Bethlehem has relocated to the Anderson campus until further notice 

• Direct to CT stroke program is suspended temporarily to allow for additional screenings 

• Universal masking is in place at all SLUHN hospitals 
 


